
Welsh medium education consultation to start  

 

A review of Welsh-medium provision of secondary education in mid and north-west Pembrokeshire is set 

to go to statutory consultation on Monday, 21st September.   

A report on the review was discussed in an Extraordinary meeting of Pembrokeshire County Council 

yesterday (Thursday).  

The report recommended that:    

 The Director for Children and Schools be authorised to undertake statutory consultation on the proposal 

to close Ysgol Gymraeg Glan Cleddau and to establish a new 3-16 Welsh medium school in 

Haverfordwest, with post-16 Welsh medium provision to be provided at Ysgol y Preseli 

Members approved the recommendation.  

The consultation document and a response form is available will be available from Monday, 21st September 

on the Council's website at www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/haveyoursay  

The closing date for responses is 2nd November.  

The consultation also includes a public information session.  

The session will be held on Monday, 21st September at Pembrokeshire Archives, Prendergast, 

Haverfordwest from 6.30pm to 8pm  

Simultaneous translation from Welsh into English will be available.  

Places are limited and should be reserved in advance by phoning the County Council's contact centre on 

01437 764551.  

The statutory consultation will be undertaken with a wide range of stakeholders, prior to the findings of 

consultation being further considered by Council and the Council's proposal published in the form of a 

statutory notice.  
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